Dear Attendee,

On behalf of the West Virginia Public Health Association, | would like
to thank you for registering to attend our Annual Conference at Canaan Valley
Resort. As you probably know, this year is the 100" anniversary of our Public
Health Association and we are very excited to celebrate, honor and build upon
the rich history of public health in our great state. We recognize the great work
you do every day to keep the citizens of West Virginia safe.

It is our goal to provide an outstanding conference that will encourage
partnership and training opportunities for everyone who attends. To do this we
put together an agenda that we believe will be fully engaging and beneficial.
Again, thank you for being a vital part of public health in West Virginia and we
look forward to seeing you in September!

Sincerely,
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Jimmy Casdorph
WVPHA President




